
 

 

 
 
 
31 July 2023 
 
 

Mowbray Racing Centre Front Entrance Works 
Changes to Access from Wednesday 02 Aug 23 

 
Preliminary works will commence at Mowbray Racing Centre front entrance way from Wednesday, 
02 Aug 23. 
 
These works will require the front entrance off Jellico St to be closed for the duration of the works. 
Likewise, the internal road at the Y junction will be closed at the junction for the duration of the works 
as shown on the attached drawing. 
 
Access and egress from the Mowbray Racing Centre for all users will be via the gate adjacent to the 
stables, also off Jellico St, for the duration of the works. 
 
Please do not attempt to access the Mowbray Racing Centre through the construction site. Please 
observe all signage on site to keep everyone safe. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation during the works. 
 
Tasracing Projects and Assets 
 
  

 



 

 

This entrance is to be used for all access 

and egress to and from Mowbray from 

Wednesday, 02 Aug 23 till further notice 

Main entrance will be closed 

at this point from 

Wednesday, 02 Aug 23 

Internal road closed at this point 

from Wednesday, 02 Aug 23 

Mowbray Front Entrance Works – Aug 23 

Stable access and parking 

Access to club rooms and parking 
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